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Construction activities to install trunk  
services between Lobs Hole & Tantangara 

 

from October 2021 to June 2022 

  Snowy 2.0 Work Notification Lobs Hole to Tantangara | 
October 2021 

Future Generation will install trunk services to 
support its construction activities and camp 
operations between Lobs Hole and 
Tantangara. The services will also be required 
for future operation of Snowy 2.0. 
 
The infrastructure for electrical and 
communications will be installed at several 
Snowy 2.0 work sites and across public areas 
of Kosciuszko National Park from Lobs Hole to 
Marica and Tantangara. There are 
connections points to Marica Camp, the surge 
shaft area and Tantangara. 
 
The services will extend from the Snowy 
Mountains Highway via Gooandra / Nungar / 
Bullocks Trails and will cross Nungar Creek to 
link with the Tantangara site.  
 
Trails and camping grounds near the work will 
remain open to visitors in the National Park. 

The trenches will generally be constructed within 
approved boundaries adjacent to existing roads and 
trails, with multiple culvert crossings and bores under 
some waterways.  
 
A number of small, temporary compounds will be 
established along the route for storage, crew 
amenities and laydown areas. There will be localised 
restricted access to these compounds. Most of the 
trunk services route will not be fenced and members 
of the public should take care around construction 
activities for their personal safety. 
 

For more information  |  Thank you for your 
understanding while we carry out this work.  

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Snowy 2.0 Community Information Line  

1800 766 992 (1800 Snowy 2)  
or Future Generation Joint Venture via email 

community@futuregenerationjv.com.au 
 


